
 

Welcome To Our Newsletter

The cooler months of autumn are upon us now and the beautiful colours are starting to show. As 
always we have a lot going on in our home and we look forward to sharing all we have been up 
to...

We cannot however overlook the death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, this has had a 
profound effect on our residents and staff and we have taken time to mourn, reflect and be 
thankful for her life and service.

If you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/
updates just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes, 

Mary Tolladay
Home Manager

https://penrosecourt.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=63e6a782ee098b2a0622db430&id=3d4c13e296&e=54f5bdd91b


  Beach Day

On the 24th of August, we brought the beach 
to Penrose Court. We started with fish and 
chips for lunch and we then had a visit to the 
beach with our stalls and games. 

The surprise for the afternoon was a visit from 
Shetland Ponies called Pickle and Pixie which 
was very well received. They even paid a visit 
to our residents that stayed in their rooms or 
those who are bed bound.

The ice cream van arrived at 3pm and ice 
cream was served all around. 

We made many memories, and it was enjoyed 
by all.

Spiritual Service

We had a wonderful visit from Rosemary, our local 
vicar, who conducted a service for our residents. 



 

Summer Holiday Sing-along

The staff produced an in-house 
production of 'We're All Going 
On A Summer Holiday', with the 
music from Cliff Richard and 
The Shadows. Staff took their 
roles very seriously and 
residents joined in with singing 
while also enjoying an ice 
cream!

Bingo

Some of our residents joined in on a 
game of Bingo with hopes to win some 
sweets and chocolate from the tuck 
shop. 



 

Employee Of The Month

For August, we have two Employees of the 
Month from our Housekeeping Team. Well 
done Sue Carr and Sharon Marshall and 
thank you for your hard work. 

Upcoming Events

• 20th of September – Our last BBQ of the year
• 23rd of September – Harvest service, we are collecting non perishable goods to donate to 

a food bank.
• 27th of September – Macmillan Coffee Morning
• Litter Picking
• M&S shopping and café trip

Keep In Touch

Communication is key, so make sure to check out our Penrose Court Facebook Page and give 
us a Like! We love to share photographs of what we have been up to recently on this platform.

https://penrosecourt.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=63e6a782ee098b2a0622db430&id=bb384d672e&e=54f5bdd91b


Keep In Touch

We would greatly appreciate all feedback, reviews or suggestions you may have. Please contact 
us directly or leave a review through the link below:
 

CareHome.co.uk Reviews
 

Google Reviews

Copyright © 2022 Penrose Court Care Home, All rights reserved. Produced by 
www.chitchatmarketing.co.uk 

https://penrosecourt.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=63e6a782ee098b2a0622db430&id=ac9226bb11&e=54f5bdd91b
https://penrosecourt.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=63e6a782ee098b2a0622db430&id=09f5c2fba0&e=54f5bdd91b

